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Hi Christal,

I would like to request a 15-Day extension to respond to VIGOP's AR 17-11R. The FEC letter
was received by me on January 11th and if the extension is approved, the response due date
would become February 10th.

This extension is required as I am currently finalizing several Year-End 2017 FEC Reports
and have not yet had a chance to work on AR 17-11R. Thank you for considering this request.

Scott B. Mackenzie
Treasurer





